
  

 

COMING UP SOON:  

 

Monday 8th October  

Bikeability for Year 6 

Wednesday 10th 

October  

Reception Curriculum 
meeting 2.30pm in the 

School Hall   

Prospective Parent Tour 

10.30am 

Thursday 11th October  

Parents Evening 5.30-8pm 

Tuesday 16th October  

Parents Evening 4-6.30pm 

Wednesday 17th 

October  

Prospective Parent Tour 

10.30am 

Thursday 18th October  

Year 3 Trip to Butser Farm 

Friday 19th October  

INSET Day 

22ndñ26th October  

HALF TERM 

 

  

 St Josephôs Newsletter 
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Tel: 01483 888401 
  

E: info@stjosephsguildford.com 

    W: www.stjosephsguildford.com 

Statement to Live By for 

the forthcoming week :   

I know what to 
do if I see 
anyone being 
hurt.  

Bags of Gifts  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Friday of last week I received this email following our attendance at an 
after school  cross country event: 

 

Hello, 

I attended the cross country event at Holy Trinity School yesterday as 

a parent. I observed two of your students (girls) being really 
encouraging to a younger girl (from another school) who was struggling 

and coming last in the cross country race. They cheered her on, and 

ran along side her the last two hundred metres and gave her a much 
needed boost. Whilst I have seen similar encouragement by students 

given to other students within their school, it was so lovely to see 

this given to a student of another school. 
 

These two girls are a real credit to your school, you should be very 
proud of them. 

Kind regards, 

S E 
(Boxgrove parent) 
 
 

I was so heartened, as I trust you will be when reading this, to learn that 

completely unprompted our pupils responded in this way; not looking for 
reward or recognition. 

I hope that we all feel happy, proud and stirred by their actions in living out 
the values that we encourage our children to aspire to. 

Perhaps we could all show the ómilk of human kindnessô to someone,          
following these childrenôs example. 

God Bless, 

Michael Calnan 

Today, Fr Sebastian led us in an inspiring liturgy on the Harvest season. He was 
overwhelmed by the generosity of our school community as parents and children 
have been busy donating goods throughout the week. Using our ôcharitable      
givingõ as an example, Fr Sebastian reflected upon the importance of sharing 
what we have with others, especially 
those who may be less fortunate. Year 
6 then put this straight into practice 
and spent the morning delivering the     
donated goods to people in our local 
community. They proudly represented 
our school, with impeccable manners 
and smiling faces passing on our     
Harvest gifts. This would not have 
been possible without the help and 
support of the families of St Josephõs 
and, in particular, the work of the 
PFSA in organising the donations.  



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crash landing on the Infant Playground! - Year 2 investigate  

When we arrived at school on Monday morning, we were shocked to find that an enormous space rocket 
had landed on the Infant playground. This, of course, sparked many questions from the children. Where 
had the rocket come from? How did it get here? Who was in it? Why is it in our playground? When did it 
arrive? 

This generated lots of ideasé 

ñMaybe the space rocket was going to the moon but ran out of fuel so had to land here instead.ò 

ñMaybe there are aliens in it and they wanted to see what life was like 

on Earth.ò 

ñIt must have crashed on Earth after a twirly storm near Jupiter.ò 

If you are out and about over the weekend, watch out for alien beings and please report any sightings to 
your teacher on Monday morning. 

Harvest Gifts to Our Local Community  

Below are some of our Year 6 pupils delivering bags of Harvest gifts to residents in our lo-

cal community, happy faces all round.  Thank you so much for all your donations. 


